

P U B L I C W O R K S D E P A R T M E N T 809 Center Street, Room 201, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 • 831 420-5160 • Fax: 831 420-5161

September 13, 2012

Mr. Ken Harris Interim Executive Officer Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-7906

SUBJECT: CITY OF SANTA CRUZ STORM WATER ANNUAL REPORT-WDID # 3

44MS03018; DUE SEPTEMBER 15, 2012

Dear Mr. Harris:

As required, the City of Santa Cruz (City) is submitting the Annual Report for our Storm Water Management Plan (SWMP), Permit Year Three, which is due September 15, 2012. Per your letter of SWMP approval, the City was enrolled in the NPDES Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems General Permit, Order No. 2003-0005-DWQ, per WDID #3 44MS03018, on April 14, 2009. An electronic copy of the City's Storm Water Annual Report-Permit Year Three is included on the enclosed CD.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the information contained in the City's Storm Water Annual Report, please contact Suzanne Healy at (831) 420-5131.

Sincerely

Mark R. Dettle

Director of Public Works

Enclosures:

CD of City of Santa Cruz Storm Water Annual Report-Permit Year Three

cc:

Suzanne Healy, Environmental Programs Analyst

Steve Wolfman, Associate Civil Engineer